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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Tweet Garot Expands to Phoenix, Arizona 
 
De Pere, WI (August 13, 2024) – Tweet Garot, a leading mechanical contractor with a strong 
presence in the Midwest, is excited to announce the establishment of a permanent office in 
Phoenix, Arizona, following the successful completion of a major project in the area. With a 
workforce of approximately 800 employees and strong presence throughout Wisconsin and 
Upper Michigan, Tweet Garot is now extending its reach to the Southwest. 
 
The decision to create a permanent presence in Phoenix was driven by the desire to better serve 
the company's growing client base in the region. Brian Smith, an experienced professional in the 
mechanical contracting industry and former owner of Mechanical, Inc., a business Tweet Garot 
acquired in 2020, will lead Tweet Garot’s Phoenix office. "We feel that there is a strong demand 
for Tweet Garot's expertise and services in the area," said Smith. "Establishing a permanent 
office allows us to build upon our successes here and provide exceptional support to our clients 
throughout the Southwest." 

Tweet Garot's CEO, Christopher Howald, expressed his confidence in Smith's ability to lead the 
new office. "Brian Smith is an invaluable asset to our company, and I have great faith in his 
leadership and expertise," Howald stated. "His understanding of the mechanical contracting 
industry and his proven track record of success make him the right person to head our new 
office. I am confident that under Brian's guidance, our team will thrive in the Phoenix market." 

The Phoenix office will offer a full range of mechanical contracting services, including HVAC, 
plumbing, and piping installations, as well as maintenance and repair services. With a team of 
skilled craftworkers and a commitment to customer satisfaction, Tweet Garot is well-positioned 
to meet the diverse needs of commercial, industrial, and institutional clients in the Phoenix area. 

Kipp Sturdivant, VP of Project Construction at Tweet Garot, played a crucial role in establishing 
the Phoenix office. "We are grateful for the opportunity to establish ourselves in this market, and 
we are excited to continue growing our presence nationally," added Sturdivant. "Our team is 
dedicated to delivering the same level of excellence and professionalism that has earned us such 
a strong reputation throughout the Midwest." 

For more information about Tweet Garot and its services, please visit www.tweetgarot.com. 

Contact: Brian Smith, Director of Phoenix Operations.   
Phone: (715) 453-7021 
Email: brian.smith@tweetgarot.com 
 


